ST. LAURENCE'S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

Jockeyfield, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP

Telephone: 01584 872766 email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com





Thursday 1st April 2021



The children have had an enjoyable Easter week; thank you to the PTA for their help in organising the Easter egg hunt and everyone who donated prizes for the Easter hamper draw which was a great success.

In many ways the school is beginning to resemble normality with some lunch times clubs resuming and some sporting clubs planned after the Easter break.

However we aren't quite there yet and we shall (with your kind co-operation) be resuming the current arrangements for dropping off and picking up at the beginning and end of the school day.

Thank you once again for all of your support and co-operation over the last 12 months. It is very much appreciated. Wishing you all a happy Easter.

Mr Matthews

Easter Raffle winners......

Sacha L, Maria J, Julie J, Finley S, Freya St, Trina T, Logan M, Alice B, Kate N, Rhia B, Helen B, Eliana P, Poppy WM, Bev M, Neve T, Mya C, Sally L & Debi C



Well done to everyone. Thank you to all of you for your support. We hope to have raised over £250.00

Reporting Absences

Please could we remind you that if your child is going to be absent from school to notify the office - either by telephone on 01584 872766 or email – admin@st-laurenceprimary.com by **9am at the latest.**

School closes today at 3.30pm and re-opens on Monday 19th April

PE Days

Monday - Year 6

Tuesday – Year 2

Wednesday - Year 3 / Reception

Thursday - Year 4 / Year 1

Friday - Year 5

Please ensure PE kit is I school on that day and taken home at night

Appeal

If anyone has any old dollies (in good condition) that they would like to donate to school, please drop them off at the school office. Many thanks

